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To WhomIt May Concern:

SUBMISSIONTOPUBLIC WORKS INQUIRY - AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE
OF POLICE MANAGEMENT REDEVELOPMENT,NORTH HEAD, MANLY,
NSW

I amwriting this submissionin supportof theredevelopmentoftheAustralian
Instituteof PoliceManagementsiteat NorthHead,Manly, New SouthWales.

TheAustralianInstituteof PoliceManagementhasfor manyyearsprovidedavenue
for theeducationanddevelopmentof seniorpoliceofficers from NewZealand. The
AIPM Manly not onlyprovidesdevelopmentalopportunities,it hasallowedthe
developmentofstrongstrategicnetworksbetweenNewZealandPoliceand Police
from acrosstheAustralianjurisdictions,as well asvisiting fellows from other
countries.

Havingthe AIPM basedin Manly allowsNew Zealandpolice to be exposedto
internationalpolicingtrendsandgoodpolicepracticewithout havingto travel to the
NorthernHemisphere.

PoliceOfficers from NewZealandandAustraliaarenow workingcloselyin arange
of projectsaroundthePacific andtheAIPM allows officers from both countriesto
cometogetherto studyand discusscommonissuesfacingpolicing in theSouth
Pacific.

Froma logistical perspective,thesiteat Manly affordsahigh level of securitywithout
beingoppressiveor too far awayfrom local amenities.

I believetheredevelopmentcanonly enhancetheprogrammesandopportunities
affordedto membersoftheNew ZealandPolice.

Yourssincerely

HowardBroad
Commissionerof Police
New Zealand


